
 

 

 

 

High Commission of India in Seychelles organized an interactive session of the Indian Diaspora with the 

High Commissioner on 21 April 2018, during which the different Indian Associations were felicitated 

with various Grant-in-Aids for their splendid work in promoting the strong cultural ties between India 

and Seychelles. Also, the winners of the online Champaran Quiz which took place from 10-16 April 2018 

were also felicitated during this function, which involved a wide ranging participation from different 

sections of the Indian Diaspora in Seychelles. 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


